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WINDHAM ENDOWMENT FOR COMMUNITY ADVANCEMENT 

GIFTS AN ACOUSTICAL SHELL TO WINDHAM HIGH SCHOOL 
 

On Tuesday, December 21st, the Windham Endowment presented a gift of 
$17,531 to the Windham School Board for the purchase of a Wenger Legacy 
Acoustical Shell as part of the Endowment’s Windham High School Capital 
Campaign. 
 
These eight panels will allow the Fine Arts Department to offer alternative 
programming and to use venues throughout the school, such as the 
gymnasium and the cafeteria, when size necessitates.  Dr. Bass highlighted 
that the shell will play an important part in the school, especially when 
Windham hosts next year’s Jazz All-State Festival. 
 
During the presentation, the Endowment thanked Karen Sayward, Dean of 
Fine Arts for all her work.  In addition Jared Cassedy, George Kendall, and 
Rick Sweetzer were all recognized for graciously providing time and expertise 
in developing the list of items needed to best advance the opportunities at 
the high school for both the students and the entire community.  
 
Most importantly, the Endowment wants to thank all of the residents, 
organizations, and corporations that are making gifts to the Capital 
Campaign.  It is through their generosity that all gifts to the high school are 
possible.  Going forward, specialty lighting and audio equipment are also 
planned in Fine Arts; donations to Alternative Energy/WIRE, and the 
greenhouse are also underway. 
 
For those interested in learning more about the Windham High School Capital 
Campaign, please visit www.windhamendowment.org, or contact Diane 
Carpenter at dcarpenter@windhamendowment.org. 


